
May-August  2020                                 Founded  1885                                Phone Number  610-373-3982 

Club Hours 
          Monday:           Closed      
          Tuesday:          5:00-10pm     (Limited Menu)     
          Wednesday:     5:00-10pm      (Kitchen open 5-9) 
          Thursday:         5:00-11pm      (Kitchen open 5-9) 
          Friday:               5:00-11pm     (Kitchen open 5-9) 
          Saturday           5:00-10pm     (Limited Menu/ Music 
                                                            Beginning April) 
          Sunday          Closed    
 Reading Liederkranz 

 

President’s Message 

German Singing and Sport Society OUR 135th ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

           CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

As you know, all May events had to be canceled and al-
though I am a devout optimist,  I fear June will also 
probably be canceled. But planning for German Ameri-
can Day and Oktoberfest are both still on track!  
 
I have been seeing a lot of people eating their food at 
tables outside of restaurants where they just purchased 
“take out food” so I will be asking if that is legal and if it 
is, perhaps we can open the grove. The board has looked 
at doing take out food but it was deemed not finan-
cially  practical as the food would be cold by the time you 
arrived home and then would have to be reheated.  A 
microwaved schnitzel would not taste too good.  
 
While the club is closed, work inside and outside the 
club is progressing nicely. Joe Pettyjohn, the grounds 
trustee, and Rolf Duerr, house trustee, are doing a fan-
tastic job. The outside kitchen has been cleaned to like 
new conditions. And renovations are being completed on 
the outside bar and cooler with the help of Jon Linton, 
bar trustee.  Donations to do these repairs were made by 
Jon Linton, Len Weckel, Joe Pettyjohn, and myself.  
 
Inside the club the ladies auxiliary has given a $2,500 
grant to fix the floor in the dining area. Hopefully, this 
and installation of new carpet will be finished in time for 
reopening.   
 
Other volunteers have pitched in to cut grass and do so 
many other jobs around the club. We thank them all for 
pitching in.  
 
Email addresses are needed and are critical at this time! 
If you are not receiving our weekly email blasts from Rick 
Dillinger, visit our web site and sign up today as it will 
keep you up to date on club opening date and other vital 
information.   
 
See you at the club~ 

    Mike Feeney 

May events have been cancelled. At  this date, we are not 
sure when the Club will be allowed to open due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. We will list the scheduled June 
through August events in the hope that they will continue. 
However, please note that these are tentative. Check the 
Website at www.readingliederkranz.com for updates.  

If you are not receiving the email blast, 
contact info@readingliederkranz.com and 
ask to receive it.  
 
Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time. 
 
    ~ Bryn Weckel, Reading Liederkranz Newsletter Coord. 
 
JUNE: 
June 12– Kermit in the Haus    6-9:00pm 
June 13-  Biergarten Open Noon  5:00pm 
     Saturday Dining and Dancing  5-10:00pm 
June 17– German Style Buffet    6-8:00pm 
June 18– Yappy Hour      5-9:00pm 
June 20-  Biergarten Open Noon  5:00pm 
     Saturday Dining and Dancing  5-10:00pm 
June 21– G.T.V. Edelweiss Clambake CANCELED 
June 24– Trivia Night     7-9:00pm 
June 25- Yappy Hour     5-9:00pm 
                Thirsty Thursday 
June 26– Wurstfest      5-10:00pm 
      Kermit in the Haus     6-9:00pm 
June 27-  Biergarten Open              Noon-5:00pm 
     Saturday Dining and Dancing  5-10:00pm 
 

      See continued list next page - 
 
        

 



JULY: 
 
July 1-  German Language Class   6-7:00pm 
July 2-   Yappy Hour                                       5-9:00pm 
July 4-  Club Closed for Independence Day 
July 8-   Stammtisch Group    5:30pm 
July 9-   Yappy Hour     5-9:00pm 
July 10-  Kermit in the Haus    6-9:00pm 
July 11-  Biergarten Open Noon-5:00pm 
    Saturday Dining and Dancing         5-10:00pm 
July 15-  German Style Buffet                         6-8:00pm 
July 16-  Yappy Hour                                      5-9:00pm 
July 18-   Frontier Feast     5-9:30pm 
July 22– Trivia Night      7-9:00pm 
July 23-  Thirsty Thursday    
    Yappy Hour     5-9:00pm 
July 24–  Kermit in the Haus    6-9:00pm 
July 25-   Bockbierfest             5-10:00pm 
July 26-   135th Anniversary Celebration  Noon-6:00pm 
July 30-   Yappy Hour                5-9:00pm 
July 31-   Kermit in the Haus                           6-9:00pm 

AUGUST: 
 
Aug 1-   Biergarten Open               Noon-5:00pm 
   Saturday Dining and Dancing  5-10:00pm 
Aug 5-   German Language Class     6-7:00pm 
Aug 6-    Yappy Hour                              5-9:00pm 
Aug 12-  Stammtisch Group       5:30pm 
Aug 13-  Yappy Hour        5-9:00pm 
Aug 14-  Kermit in the Haus       6-9:00pm 
Aug 15-  Biergarten Open                    Noon-5:00pm 
    Saturday Dining and Dancing   5-10:00pm 
Aug 16-  German-American Day at the Liederkranz 
Aug 19-  German Style Buffet                  6-8:00pm 
Aug 20-  Yappy Hour                               5-9:00pm 
Aug 26-  Trivia Night         7-9:00pm 
Aug 27-  Thirsty Thursday 
               Yappy Hour                                5-9:00pm 
Aug 28-   Kermit in the Haus                     6-9:00pm 
Aug 29-   Biergarten Open                   Noon-5:00pm 
     Saturday Dining and Dancing   5-10:00pm 

Dear Members,  
 What Time Is It?  It is time to make haste! 
Finally, things are turning around for all of us and we are entering a new era. What is in store for us?  Your 
guess is as good as any other. We do know however, that we are not returning to things as they were. We 
know now more than ever, that many aspects of what we considered our normal lives just will not be the 
same. 
 Many brothers and sisters out there will be recovering for a long time to come. Many will continue to 
need all our help and support if we ever expect to see a real recovery of the “American Dream.”  So many 
people across the country and our world have stepped up and are lending their support to causes, are making 
donations, volunteering in whatever way they can.  
 Our Club will be needing time to heal and recover, not only as a community of members but also as a 
business.  Much has been accomplished by a few volunteers who were willing and able to give of their time 
and expertise. It is time to join in their efforts towards making things right again.  Plans are moving forward to 
recover what is left in our events calendar even though they will undoubtedly not look at all the same as we 
remember.  Preparations are under way and are carefully being considered regarding food services.  When 
given the ok to reopen, initially it will be with a volunteer staff; until such time as we can begin to see a return 
on our revenue stream.   
 If it seems like this is a long letter, I ask your indulgence and please consider all the preparation neces-
sary as WE strive to make it all work.  Yes, WE!  Now more than ever WE will need to work together to make 
The Reading Liederkranz strong once again.  I ask that you all consider what the Club means to you and in 
what way(s) you might help in OUR efforts to recover.  Reach out to other members to see how they are do-
ing, see if they need any help, how are they recovering?  Take the time to discuss, when the Governors Order 
to “Stay At Home” is rescinded, how you and your family, loved ones, friends, fellow club members could see 
your way clear to give some time to Our recovery efforts.  REACH OUT and contact any of your Board Mem-
bers to see what is being done and how you might help.  Thank you for your friendship, 
          ~Mark H. Gotthelf, 2nd VP 



LADIES 
AUXILIARY 

READING 
LIEDERKRANZ 
SINGERS 

GERMANIA 
SOCCER 

G.T.V. 
EDELWEISS 

DIVISION REPORTS 

      The ladies wish to send out a distance hug, since we were all shut down in March 

and April.  We will get back to our planning and activities for our organization and 

the Club as usual as soon as possible.  We hope you are all remaining healthy and 

well, and we are praying for a lovely summer and fall, free of any health issues flar-

ing up.  We will have more of our ladies events listed in the next issue.  At this writ-

ing, we are unsure of our next meeting date, but we are strong, and we pledge to 

continue our dedicated support of the Liederkranz as soon as possible.   

      Happy Summer! 

With the club being closed since the second week of March, many badly 

needed repairs and cleaning  a total redo of the outside bar and cooler, 

have taken place. The inside and outside refrigerators have also had work 

done to them. It is our hope that as soon as it is safe for us to reopen, we 

will see you on the mountain! Until then, stay safe and healthy! 

Hello everyone! I hope that all of you are doing well during this trying time.  

The singers have a few events on the schedule but, as with everything else, 

they are all depending on circumstances in the future.  On June 28
th

, the 

singers have been invited to join with the Coplay Sängerbund in a summer 

festival.  That is to be determined.  In any event, we will not be holding any 

rehearsals until the club is opened up as directed by the president and the 

board of directors.  We miss seeing our friends but safety is our foremost 

concern  

 

After last fall’s repeat successful season, Germania over-40 is looking forward to an-

other competitive year. The league will be meeting at the Liederkranz on July 15. 

Beginning play will be the first Sunday after Labor Day through November. After 

the meeting we will know how many teams will be in our league (EPASL) and where 

their home fields will be.  The schedule will be posted at the club. We hope to see 

many of you at a game cheering on our team in their efforts to repeat a vicorious 

season. After not playing in spring, everyone is anxious to get started on the pitch 

and renew their camaraderie with fellow players.  

    EAGLES’   
    MT. HOME 

 
Hey everybody!  Well this has been an interesting Spring. We, GTV, would 
have been busy but  we all know why we weren’t!  We look forward to a fan-
tastic Frontier Feast, German—American Day and the Liederkranz's Anni-
versary celebration.  Hope to see plenty of bodies at these events! 

 

Oktoberfest 2019 Sponsors Major Sponsor :   

    Hofbräu München 

    Event Sponsors: 
   Lutz Funeral Home, MGS Insurance, SYSCO Foodservice, Visions Federal Credit Union,  Captain’s Cove 

                          Sponsors:  
   Boscov's Travel, Pennside Beer Distributors, Penske Truck Rental, Singer Equipment Co.  

                                  Keystone Instant Printing 

PLEASE PATRONIZE 
THESE FINE SPONSORS! 



WILLKOMMEN 

 NEW MEMBERS OF THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
                AS OF FEBRUARY THROUGH MAY 2020 

Nicholas Allers    William Kelley   Jeffrey Reichart 
Theresa Allers    Elizabeth Kelly   Kristi Reichart 
Gail Bardsley     Steven Kelly    Larysa Reifinger 
Robert Bardsley    Kendra Kline-Heck   Jaclyn Rhoades 

Robert Behrend    Gail Kogut    Stone Riggin 
Kathleen Bethke    Thaddeus Kogut   Gary Rogers 
Dean Black     Joanne Kollar   Nancy Rogers 
Christine Bosch    Fran Kopala    Larry Rothermel 
Teronna Bosserman    Barry Kreider    Ursulla Rothermel 
Everett Brandt    Erika Kreider    Karen Russial 
Annette Christman    Jesse Leinbach   Todd Schlegel 
Jeffrey Coe     Lynn Leinbach   Elizabeth Schmeltzle 
William Drennen    Danielle Linderman   Randy Schmeltzle 
Elizabeth Flite    Ashli Linderman-Beil  Cheryl Seyfert 
Deborah Gentry    John Manidis    John Seyfert 
Carl Gethmann    Kyle McDonald   Rich Shane 
Christopher Greth    Roxann Moyer   Troy Smith 
James Hinrichs    Michelle Naylor   Brett Swanger 
Malorie Hinrichs    Mitchell Naylor   Lisa Swanger 
David Hummel    William Panzeter   Christopher Wentz 
Kim Iaccarino    Brian Pippert    Leanne Wentz 
Barry Kalbach    Kalena Pippert 
Kimberly Kelley    Kevin Quimby 
 
The By-Laws of the Reading Liederkranz require us to list the members of the Nominations for Election Committee 
in the August newsletter. The Committee for 2020 is:  

  

        Jeff Bryan, Chair 
    Mike Borst 
    Joan Yoder 

 
   More information will follow in the next newsletter as to Election information.  
 

Fay Yentsch                                4/21 
Brenda Dugan                             5/21 
Fritz & Linda Allmendinger       5/21 
Rosemary Barker                       9/21 
Ginny Stricek                             11/21 
 

Our stuffing date for the next bimonthly newsletter 
(September-October) is Wednesday, August 12 at 9AM. 
      All are welcome!  
                      Questions?? 
        Contact Bryn Weckel at  610-926-3731  or e-mail:          
                                 brynlen@aol.com 
 

Dieter Czerny                                 5/20 
Len & Bryn Weckel        5/20 
Jeff & Judi Eshelman                    5/20 
Joel & Melissa Strohecker            6/20 
Joe & Joann Marnell                     7/20 
David Voelker       7/20 
Bob & Nini Zoppel                         7/20 
Susan Shuler       8/20 
Oscar & Angela Smith   11/20 
Peter & Eloise Schmelzer                        1/21 
Gerald & Janet Trate                 1/21 
Eleanor Kurtz                  3/21 
Linda Bordic                                          3/21 

NEWSLETTER PATRONS 
For $20 a year you can be listed as a Patron in our newsletter and help defray printing costs.  
Donations can be sent to the club C/O Bryn Weckel.  The address is PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-
4338. Be sure to write “Newsletter Patron” on the envelope. 



                Hosting German Students  in July   
                     CANCELED                                
Hosts for the two Reutlingen and Lake Constance students who were to arrive to the Philadelphia/Berks area 

in mid-July had been found, and I thank our members for responding.  Also disappointing, these Danzer 

Scholarship students will not make the trip to Pennsylvania.  We are hoping that we may host them in 

2021.  Thank you! 

 

           TRAVEL NEWS 

                   Special note from our travel coordinator Cherylene Shollenberger 

 Sadly, I must announce that we are forced to cancel our Winefest Trip to our Partner City  of Reut-

lingen, Germany,which was supposed to occur with a departure date of August 24th, 2020, obviously due 

to the COVID19 world situation.  We are all very saddened but understand this necessity.  All travelers 

who are signed up have been contacted by Boscov’s Travel Center. 

 Secondly, at this writing, the Connecticut River Trip is being rescheduled for the fall.   

It will not occur in June as planned.  New dates are October 6-8, 2020.  Boscovs Travel Center and I have 

been contacting our travelers already registered.  We hope more of you might be able to join us on the new 

dates.  Please check the weekly email blasts each Tuesday for updates, and hopefully travel will be back to 

nearly normal in the fall season.  You will begin to see the new brochure (all sites and pricing are the same, 

just dates are changing).  Hopefully we will enjoy some fall foliage at that time! 

          I plan on announcing our 2021 trip in the fall as well.  We will be traveling again!  God bless all of 

you, and thank you for traveling with us in the past. 

                                                                          Please stay safe and healthy! 

 
The cleanup for April 18th with the help of RHS students had to be canceled, as all other events in April.  Our involvement 
with the German-American Exchange with Reading High School and Reutlingen students is being put on hold until 
it can be re-scheduled, as funds are still needed to continue the program.  No date is set at this writing.   Watch our 
weekly email blasts for a new date and how you can help by pledging any amount to help support this program. Any ques-
tions, please contact Cherylene Shollenberger, sholley3@aol.com.  Sadly, the Reutlingen, Germany students needed to 
cancel their trip to Reading 2020 which had been scheduled for late April into May. 

Thank you to the volunteers who have been making good 
use of their lockdown time and helped do so much needed 
work at the club! Joe Pettyjohn, Rolf Duerr, Jon Linton, Jeff 
Seitz, Mike Stuber, Tanya Stephens and Mike Borst. Thank 
you also to those members contributing donations for much 
needed work at the club: Joe Pettyjohn, Rolf Duerr, Len 
Weckel, and Mike Feeney.  
 
The Officers, Trustees, Section Leaders and Coordinators 
assure you of a clean, safe and healthy place to gather once 
we are allowed to do so!   

 
     GROUNDS CLEANUP 
 

If anyone is interested in outdoor, fresh air work...then the Reading Liederkranz is 
the place to be.  Big and small projects, social distancing, safe...projects for the 

family, individuals, we have it all.  Painting, cleaning our outdoor furniture, yard work, tree 
work, landscaping, weeding...AND we offer Service Hours for students.  Are you a high school 
coach looking for a team activity?  We can help you out with safe, outdoor activities.  Please 
call the Grounds Trustee at 610-334-6441. 
 

mailto:sholley3@aol.com


Dear Members, 
I hope this message finds all members in good health and corona-virus free. 

I never thought something like this would happen over the entire world.  It is a different 
way of living that we hope will be over soon. I need to find a book entitled " Checkers for 
Dummies" as I have not won a game for over two months. 

Continue checking information from the Liederkranz to see what is happening 
and when we will be opening. We will need lots of volunteers, some old and some new.  I can't wait until we 
can renew our friendships and get much needed hugs and kisses that I miss so much.   

A big thank you to some of the officers who have been diligently working on the outside of the club to 
clean and fix some concerns. We are so grateful for your help.  
Please call me when the time is right.  Can't wait to renew our friendship.   
E-mail - lallmen505@aol.com.      Phone - 610-326-4455. 
Thank you, 
        Linda Allmendinger, Volunteer Coordinator     
 

   A Note from the Kitchen 
                                                                 Donna Matuch, Kitchen Trustee 
 

As we enjoy our social distancing and self-quarantining at home, I am quite eager to meet all my 
friends at the Reading Liederkranz.  I hope everyone and their families are staying safe and practic-
ing the guidelines for a healthy return to some type of normalcy.   
 Looking forward to our opening day, I would like everyone to consider the opportunity to help 
in our kitchen.   Like many food businesses, this has been an unprecedented time and the recovery 
will require many generous volunteers to “make it work” as we slowly come out of our virus slum-
ber.   We will be starting up gradually, with limits on the menu offerings, but proud to bring the Ger-
man comfort foods that everyone enjoys. 
There are tasks required prior to opening day that we will need some help.  Please consider the op-
portunity to be an integral part of our club’s success!   

 Inventory all products in-house to make an informed decision on new orders for supplies.   
 Set up the outside kitchen with the necessary supplies for opening day. 
 Sanitizing work surfaces. 
 Prep the food for opening day. 
 Work shifts (grilling, frying, preparing) on opening day and the weeks that follow. 

Please contact Linda Allmendinger at 610-326-4455 or E-mail lallmen505@aol.com. You can also 
contact Rick Dillinger at info@readingliederkranz.com to sign up to be a part of the volunteer 
group.    When opening day is established, we will contact volunteers to create work days and 
times.  Your help is greatly appreciated! 
 
"Let us be grateful to people who make us happy; they are the charming gardeners who make our 
souls blossom."--Marcel Proust 

             SCHOLARSHIP NEWS 

The Scholarship Committee would like to thank all those students who submitted 

scholarship applications. The winners will be notified by the committee as soon as 

possible.  The two $1000 awards will be presented on July 26 at the Reading Liederkranz 135th 

Anniversary Celebration. 

As members of the class of 2020, we know you will always remember this special and unprece-

dented year! We wish all of you a safe, healthy, and successful start to your next school year! 

mailto:lallmen505@aol.com
mailto:lallmen505@aol.com


        SATURDAY DINING AND DANCING 
Hello Everyone, 
The club is trying something new - we are open on Samstagabends!  Come out for a good time with 
dinner and dancing. I'll be scheduling a variety of music weekly. Feel free to contact me directly if you 
want more info on the bands. missingrid73@gmail.com or cell: 610-334-7305. 
We need you to participate- invite some friends fur gutes Essen und Spass! 

~Ingrid 

 Doors and the bar will open at 5:00 
     $5 cover charge for all 

     Music 7-10:00pm    ~    Dinner available 

   Call the Club at 610-373-3982  for reservations 
 

Saturday, June 13—the Happy Dutchmen German Band 
Hailing from Kutztown, this band will have you up for  
your favorite polkas, waltzes, and various other German dances 
 
 

Saturday , June 20—the Milhous Trio 
Local  band playing jazz, blues, and contemporary  music.  

 
         
 
                                                                         Saturday, June 27—Grateful Ted and Friends                                                                                          
                                         Dance to a wide variety of songs in      
                                                 rock, bluegrass, Motown, and more 
 

 

Saturday, July 11– Joe Kroboth  
      A Liederkranz favorite playing old world  

traditional  as well as standard and pop tunes  

  

 

 

 

 

     BOCKBIERFEST 
                           SATURDAY, JULY 25 
This traditional early spring event had to be moved to mid-summer but who cares? The many varie-
ties of Bockbier as well as our quality German food will make you forget those three months you 
spent dreaming about being outside in our first-class Biergarten!  
The Alpenlaenders entertain from 7-10!                                               
     

mailto:missingrid73@gmail.com




                       

 Sunday, July 26 

 

Reading Liederkranz 135th Anniversary Celebration 
    Grove opens at Noon 

  Join us for this annual                       

      “Festival of Gemütlichkeit” 

      
                      Our one of a kind German delicacies 
               
 
World-Class Selection of Beers on Tap 

                  
    The Adlers  
 playing  2:00- 6:00PM 

        
 
  
    Presentation of                   
      Scholarships 
                      and 
     25 year Membership Certificates 

Condolences go out to the family and friends of  Honorary Member 

Ernst Licht 
who passed away in February. Ernie was the 
owner of  Ernst Licht Embroidery and Imports, 
Oley . He was a good friend to many and his smile 
and presence at many Liederkranz events  
      will be truly missed. 

If you know of any other members who have passed away since our last edition, please contact 
brynlen@aol.com.  We are aware of the passing of members David Hartline and Joan Colsher.   
     RIP  Liederkranz friends. 



Continuing our Saturday Night Specials—            
Doors and the bar will open at 5:00 ~ $5 cover charge for all     ~   Music 7-10:00pm     
        Dinner available ~ Call the Club at 610-373-3982  for reservations 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 1— After All Band 
The perfect mix of pop, rock, funk, and swing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 15—  Maria Damore and Ken Bagenstose 
 

 Talented duo offering a variety of songs  
from smooth standards to oldies and 
Contemporary rock—perfect for dancing   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 29– Happy Dutchmen German band 
 

Return engagement from June!  
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 
GERMAN-AMERICAN DAY  

AT THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
Grove opens at Noon 
Free Admission to All! 

 
MX REBOOT PLAYS 2-6 

 
G.T.V. Edelweiss,         Reading Liederkranz Chorus 

   Great Food and Drink! 
    Really a year to celebrate!! 



      

 

 

 

         

        Germania  Soccer   
           Since 1926 
                                                                                                                           
     Over-40                                  
     Over– 50    
 
      Affiliated with         

   EPSA, USASA,  
and US SOCCER                

  
              Pres.– Len Weckel 
         Secretary-  Bryn Weckel                          
          Treasurer– Carin Stunz 

      ERNST LICHT 
Embroidery and Imports, Inc.  

347 Main Street 
Oley, PA 19547 USA 

     610/987-3298 ~   Fax: 610/987-6007 
  
 E-mail:  office@ernstlicht.com      www.ernstlicht.com      
 Mon– Fri  9-5pm                   
 Saturday 10-2pm                   Ernst Licht, Owner  

     THIRSTY THURSDAYS 
                 
         EVERY 4TH THURSDAY OF THE MONTH  
      FREE BEER SAMPLING 
 
                       JUNE 25-  TBD 
                            JULY 23-   GOLDEN ROADS                                                  
            AUGUST 27– SAUCONY CREEK 
 
        CHANCES TO WIN BREWERY PRIZES 

      DON’T FORGET EVERY THURSDAY :  
 
DINKE LACKER  DRAFT BEER IS ONLY $3.00 WITH 
THE PURCHASE OF A MEAL OR A DOZEN WINGS ! 
 

 GENERAL HANDYMAN 
 Painting,  

 light carpentry,  

 Plumbing fixtures, 

 Power washing,  

 Gutter  installation, 
cleaning, and repairs.  

Call for estimates on your 
home repair needs.    

Jeff Seitz 484-706-2398 
         RL member 

 Florist 

 Temple        
     Greenhouses 

      Specializing in plants  

           and silk flowers 

       4821 Eighth Avenue 
           Temple, PA 19560      

                 610-921-0791  

  GERMANIA 

   THIS SPACE AVAILABLE 
 
Contact brynlen@aol.com for advertising   
 information including rates. 
 
  

   Stammtisch 
 
The meeting days for Stammtisch (German Conversa-
tion Group) are the second Wednesday of each month, 
and the time is 6:00-7:00.   
We hope you will decide to come and have 
dinner and be a part of this fun group! The 
Stammtisch dates are listed in the calendar. 
             All are Welcome! 

 



Shillington Farmer’s Market, 10 S. Summit Ave., Shillington                 

 610-777-3919                       Th-Fr  7-7 & Sat 7-4 

                 

 

 

   SELF- 
   STORAGE          
   UNITS   &  
   GARAGES                
  AVAILABLE 
 
    EXETER/
 BIRDSBORO 
CALL FRANK KELLEY 

CLUB MEMBER 
      610-781-9211  

      ST. JOHN’S  
      LUTHERAN                 
       CHURCH 

521 WALNUT ST. 
Reading, PA 19601 

 

German Services at         
       11:15am 

 First Sunday of every month 
     Weekly English Services at   
       10:00 am 
 Visitors are always welcome! 

   “Kommt, es ist alles bereit!”   
Rev. Sonja Ware 

Services Center 
633 Court St. 

Reading 

Phone: 610.478.6136     Ex. 4 
kbarnhardt@countyofberks.com 
     www.countyofberks.com 
 

 

COMMERCIAL  
AND INDUSTRIAL 
DISPOSAL  
SERVICE 

              Lawley’s 
Disposal and Container 
 Service, Inc 
PO Box 778 
Leesport, PA 19533        
610-916-5999 
 

“Your Cans Are in Good Hands” 

  
www.Lawleysdisposal.com 

      

Kevin S. Barnhardt   
County Commissioner 
County of Berks, PA 

                   Membership Information             

              Mike Miller, Financial Secretary  
 

 If you have not renewed your membership for 2020 please do so as soon as possible. 
 Members MUST carry their cards at all times. 
 Membership cards MUST be used to at the door to gain access to the club. 

 If you volunteer for any events at the club you MUST be an active member. 

Thank you. 
 

MAIR’S 
Continental Motors, LTD 

             Specializing in repairs on German vehicles,  
                              Volvos and Subarus 

We Buy, Sell, Trade, and Tow all Vehicles! 
610-779-3555 

1455 Friedensburg Rd., Reading 
www.germanmotors.org 

 



 

 
 
  
               

 
                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J 

                NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 

 
SMALL AD   $75/YEAR 

 

MEDIUM AD  $150/YEAR 

 

LARGE AD $300/YEAR 

Compliments of 
               ATTORNEY 
 ROBERT D. KATZENMOYER 
   Serving All of your Legal Needs 

                 
        2309 Perkiomen Ave., Reading 
                 610-451-9267 

                           Pennside Distributors 
               800 N. 25th St.   610-779-4120    
                          Reading, PA 19606                                                                                                                                                  
 Domestic, imported, and micro beers   
                     Premium cigars- great prices 
                           ~walk-in humidor~ 
            Pa lottery      fresh roasted peanuts 
 Where there’s never a charge for cold beer ! 
 

Sam and Carin stunz    -    co-owners 

   

You can listen to any of Dave Kline’s award-winning weekly radio 

shows and podcasts on-demand at www.mountainfolk.com 

 

There you’ll find options to listen and/or download shows for your 

enjoyment.  The shows include “Happiness”, a two-hour, weekly 

polka, volksleid, alpine and world music show; “Mountain Folk”, 

a one-hour, weekly show devoted to bluegrass, folk, old-time, 

mountain and outdoor-themed music; “Come On In My Kitchen”, a one-hour, weekly 

show presenting blues music and all of its derivatives; and “The Big Three-O!”, a one-

hour or more, ten-part series featuring music, history and interviews regarding the 30 

years of The Berks Jazz Fest. 

http://www.mountainfolk.com/


    Reading Liederkranz 
“Wo man singt da lass dich ruhig nieder; böse Menschen haben keine Lieder.” 

Website:  www.readingliederkranz.com                E-mail:   info@readingliederkranz.com   
Rentals:   rentals@readingliederkranz.com          Membership:  membership@readingliederkranz.com  
                      Mailing Address:  Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338  

CLUB ORGANIZATION MEETING DATES & TIMES 

Ladies Auxiliary:   4th Friday of month at 7:00 pm—2nd floor 

Germania Soccer:     Annual Meeting—January 
Liederkranz Singers: Every Sunday 6-8 pm except when there 
is Brunch (then at 3 pm) 

G.T.V. Edelweiss Schuhplattlers:    Every Friday at 8 pm 

except no practice 3rd Friday of the month; Meeting 4th Thurs-
day at 8 pm 

Scholarship Committee: First Thursday of every month at 

7:00pm-  2nd floor 

Please participate in your particular division. If you do 
not belong to one and would like to  join, contact any offi-
cer for further information. 

                       

 Make the READING LIEDERKRANZ  

             Your Birthday Destination! 

   Members are welcome to raise a glass and enjoy a birthday drink on us. Celebrate your birthday    

   at the club and receive a complimentary drink, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday evening. If your  

   birthday falls on a Saturday through Tuesday, collect your birthday drink on the Wednesday  

   that immediately follows. A valid photo ID is required to collect your birthday drink.  

   

Achtung Members! 
Get online and support the Club by liking us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and much more! Share or tweet our posts! Tell 
your friends about us, or better yet, bring them up to the Clubhaus as Guests! All of the above items are simple and easy to 
use but helps the Reading Liederkranz tremendously! 
We are also looking for photos, documents, stories, and much more to help share with fellow members. Please start to send 
these items along with a description to info@readingliederkranz.com and we will add them to our website. 
By the way! Keep checking out our website. We are bringing more updates, member items, club information and more to the 
website. Please feel free to send any ideas or suggestions along with any general club questions to 
info@readingliederkranz.com.  
Thank you, 

Rick Dillinger, Trustee at Large 

                   NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  AND GUESTS 
 

                              ALL GUESTS must be  
                              accompanied by a member  
                  and MUST SIGN  THE GUEST BOOK.  
Guests are allowed three visits as a guest and af-
ter that must become members.  Also, please 
note that ONLY MEMBERS may purchase alco-
holic beverages. 
  

  

 

          OUR FIVE DIVISIONS ARE: 
LIEDERKRANZ SINGERS        G.T.V. EDELWEISS SCHUHPLATTLERS 
   GERMANIA SOCCER                  LADIES’ AUXILIARY                    EAGLES’ MOUNTAIN HOME 

Kermit is “In the Haus” 
Every 2nd, 4th,  and 5th 
Fridays of the month 
from 6-9pm. 
Come early to get a seat 
at the bar as they fill up 
fast! 
 

mailto:info@readingliederkranz.com
mailto:info@readingliederkranz.com

